
7b – E   

Dear 7b, 
 
as you already know we won’t be able to see us until the end of April. I prepared lots of 
homework for you. Please take this very seriously.  
 
If you have any questions concerning the tasks, please feel free to contact me via email: 
E.Ripken@gsr-iserv.de – I will answer you as soon as possible! 
 
Stay healthy and don’t worry. Everything is going to be fine.  
 
Mrs. Ripken 
 
Tasks: 
 

• Workbook p. 35 – 44 
• Writing a summary p. 65 ex. 3 (If you need help p-172) 
• Book p. 66- 69 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


